
North Hills Youth Wrestling Volunteer Letter 
  
Dear North Hills Wrestling Families, 
  
Welcome to another exciting season of North Hills Youth Wrestling! As we gear up for a successful year, 

we want to emphasize how essential our parent and guardian volunteers are to the smooth operation of 

the club. Your time, energy, and support directly contribute to the growth and success of our young 

athletes. 
  
To help promote family involvement, we are implementing a refundable $100 volunteer fee per family. 

This fee should be submitted in the form of a check made payable to North Hills Wrestling at the time 

of registration. Only checks will be accepted. Checks may be submitted in a few ways: mail in or drop 

off. See below for mail in or drop off locations. 
  
Please include your wrestler’s first and last name in the memo line  of the check to ensure proper 

tracking. 
This fee is refundable with adequate participation in volunteer activities throughout the season. If the 

volunteer service requirement is met, checks will be returned at the end-of-season banquet. If the 

requirement is not met, the volunteer fee will be donated to support the North Hills Wrestling 

organization. Adequate particpation will be quantified as a minimum of two volunteer opportunities per 

family. 
  
This policy is not meant to be a burden, but rather to encourage active participation in the day-to-day 

operations that make our program run smoothly. From helping with match nights and tournaments and 

to assisting with concessions and setup, there are plenty of ways to get involved.  
  

Benefits of Volunteering: 

• Strengthens our wrestling community 

• Allows events and practices to run safely and effectively 

• Models positive support and involvement for our youth 

• Provides opportunities to connect with other families 

  
We will be using Sign Up Genius to coordinate volunteer opportunities. Links will be provided at the 

start of the season, and spots are available on a first-come, first-serve basis. If you sign up and later find 

that you are no longer available, it is your responsibility to remove yourself from the Sign Up Genius as 

soon as possible so that others have a chance to participate.  
   
We truly appreciate your commitment to North Hills Youth Wrestling and look forward to a season of 

teamwork, growth, and fun. 
   



If you have any questions regarding volunteer expectations or how to get involved, please don't hesitate 

to reach out. 
  
Thank you for being part of the team! 
  
Sincerely, 
  
North Hills Youth Wrestling Club 

 

Check Mail in or Drop Off - Check Drop Off - 

Krista Bosiljevac 
358 Jacks Run Road 
Pittsburgh, Pa 15202 

Krista’s address anytime -or- 
Try It Nights at NH High School Wrestling Room 
October 21st or 22nd, 6 - 8 PM 
 

 * Reminder checks are made payable to North Hills Wrestling and your wrestler’s name on memo line 


